
 

 
   
 
 

Norridge Schools Foundation (NSF) is excited to announce that we are donating $50,000 to 
School District 80.  These funds will be used for Phase 2 of the security entrance at Leigh 
School and to start construction on a new STEAM lab at Giles School. Additionally, throughout 
2020 NSF purchased literature for different grade levels and assisted in purchasing Crisis Go, 
which is used throughout the district.  
 
Our support doesn’t end there. In 2021, our focus will be on raising funds to spark interest in 
future ​S​cientists, Information ​T​echnology careers, ​E​ngineers, ​A​rtists, and ​M​athematicians.  The 
current science lab has not been updated in several decades, and our plan is to have a new 
STEAM lab by the first day of the next school year.  
 
Beginning today, NSF is kicking off the FULL STEAM AHEAD CAMPAIGN and asking the 
community to join us by investing in its children’s future. Today’s students are tomorrow’s 
innovators and leaders.  Our goal is to raise $50,000 by May 2021.  
 
Every dollar counts and all donations are greatly appreciated. Early Birds eager to help their 
community by making a donation of $100 or more ​by January 29, 2021​ will be included on our 
thank you banners to be hung the first week of February 2021.  The banners will be hung on 
Lawrence Avenue by Leigh and another on Cullom & Oriole by Giles.  Donations of $500 or 
more will have their linked logo on our website & recognition on Facebook, all other donors will 
be thanked on our Facebook page.  
 
Donor Banner Recognition Levels:  
$2500 Science Level 
$1000 Technology Level   
$500 Engineering Level  
$250 Art Level 
$100 Mathematics Level 
 
Ways to donate:  
-Mail checks to: Norridge Schools Foundation  
 8151 W. Lawrence Ave. Norridge, IL 60706  
-Zelle:  ​NSFpay1@gmail.com 
-Using a credit or debit card thru our website ​norridgesf.com 
-On our Facebook page, click the donate button 
 
Please email us so we can confirm your donation & name for the banner or for further 
information   Phone: 773.443.7921      Email: norridgesf@gmail.com  
 

Norridge Schools Foundation is a registered 501(c)3 charitable organization. All contributions 
are tax-deductible.  
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